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Greenbaum, Rowe, Smith & Davis is proud to announce that Matthew J. Schiller, a partner in the firm'’s
Real Estate and Redevelopment & Land Use Departments, has been named a Fellow of the American
College of Real Estate Lawyers.

The American College of Real Estate Lawyers (ACREL) was founded in 1978 to improve the quality of real
estate law and practice, and to promote high standards of professional and ethical responsibility in the
practice of real estate law. Admission to the College is by invitation only following a rigorous screening
and peer review process. According to the College, “ACREL's distinguished, nationally-known lawyers
have been elected to fellowship for their outstanding legal ability, experience and high standards of
professional and ethical conduct in the practice of real estate law.”

Mr. Schiller’s practice encompasses a wide array of commercial real estate transactional, zoning,
redevelopment, taxation and litigation matters throughout New Jersey, New York and Connecticut. He
lectures and writes frequently on trending issues related to his practice area, including the Opportunity
Zone program created under the Tax Cuts and Jobs Act of 2017 to revitalize economically distressed
communities using private investments in lieu of taxpayer dollars. Mr. Schiller is the seventh attorney
from the firm to be elected to ACREL fellowship.
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